MEMORANDUM

TO: Mayor & Council
FROM: Sara L. Hensley, CPRP, Director

Austin Parks and Recreation Department
DATE: January 29, 2013

SUBJECT: Clarification Memo for Item #15 AISD Interlocal Agreement

On the January 31* Council agenda, there is an item for Council’s consideration to negotiation
and execution of an interlocal agreement with the Austin Independent School District for
mentoring services at Metz Elementary School.

In the back-up information of the RCA, it states the following, “This Interlocal Agreement will
authorize a payment of $200,000 to AISD to continue a mentoring program at Metz Elementary
School for the 2012-2013 school year and ratifying payment of $100,000 for the 2011-2012
school year.”

We wanted to clarify this statement to ensure that Council is aware that this interlocal agreement
will authorize a total payment of $200,000 to AISD to:

e Provide a mentoring program at Metz Elementary School for the 2012-2013 school year;
and

o Ratify payment of $100,000 for the 2011-2012 school year mentoring program at Metz
Elementary.

We did not mean to insinuate that we are paying $200,000 for this school year and $100,000 for
last school.

Should you have any question, please call my office at 974-6717.
Cc: Marc A. Ott, City Manager

Bert Lumbreras, Assistant City Manager
Kimberly McNeeley, Assistant Director



